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        BALKAN TABLE TENNIS UNION 



         Serbia, Belgrade, Str. Strahinjica Bana 73 a





         tel.+ 381 11 2 631 375; fax.+ 381 11 2 625 048

www.balkantabletennis.com, e-mail: trpkovskimilorad@sbb.rs; trpkovskimilorad@gmail.com 
Sofia,

June 28’2017

Dear friends, 

I have a great pleasure to congratulate, once again, for successful  organization of BALKAN YOUTH TABLE TENNIS CHAMPIONSHIPS, in ALBENA, at the beginning of this month.

It was the best organizing Championships till now.

I take this opportunity to thank to Bulgarian Table Tennis Federation, specially to President Stefan Kitov, General Secretary Cvetomir Conev, Adviser Miša Frološki, Referee Svetozar Hristov and to all people in Federation who done everything for wonderful organization.

Also I would like to thank to all people in Albena Resort for accomodation and meals which we have never got at our Championships.

At the end I would like to emphasize that kidness and affability of everybody in Bulgarian TT Federation and Albena Resort was never seen till now.

At last but not least I would like to express the hope that we shall continue our cooperation and organize Balkan Competitions in Albena in future. 

Best regards,

Milorad Trpkovski 

BTTU General Secretary 

Trpkovski Milorad, BTTU General Secretary, Serbia, Belgrad, 11000, Str. Milosa Savkovica 1 

          phone: (h) + 381 11 2 419 887, mob. + 381 64 164 94 06; +381 65 97 000 13 
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